
 

 

Ref: SENDcricket/BB  
 
Monday 13th May 2024 
 
KS2 SEND Cricket Competition 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Your child ______________________ has been selected to represent the school in a SEND Cricket 
Competition on Tuesday 21st May. The competition will take place at Bloxwich Cricket Club WS3 
3NJ. The event is scheduled to start at 10am and finish at 2pm, children will return to school 
approximately 2:30pm depending on traffic. Children will travel on a school minibus to the event 
with Mrs Blackford. 
 
Children will need to have suitable PE kit, a packed lunch and plenty of drinks. If your child is entitled 
to free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided by school. 
 
Letters must be returned to Mrs Blackford by Thursday 16th May 2024 
  
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher         
                                 

 
KS2 SEND Cricket Competition 

 
Child’s name: ............................................................................................. Class: ……………………………….. 
 
Medical conditions: ……………………………………………………………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the event. 
 

I do give permission for my child’s photo to be taken and used in the school newsletter. 
I do not give permission for my child’s photo to be taken and used in the school newsletter. 
(please tick as appropriate) 

 
Signed:........................................................................................................ Date:.................................. 
 
Print Name:............................................................................................................................................ 
 
Emergency contact number:……………………………………………………………………………………….……………………. 

 
 


